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Dear REC Stakeholder

REC V3 has been implemented today and introduces the Switching Obligations required to support the changes being implemented via the Switching Programme.


The new and amended REC Products are now available on the REC Portal and REC V3 is in production of EMAR.

The MRA and SPAA Transition Schedules have been decommissioned from today. The MRA SPAA transition document has been created to inform you of where information has been transitioned to.

If you have questions relating to REC V3 please review the Deployment Approach which will help you identify where to locate information relating to REC V3, or who to go to for support.


Kind regards, 
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Fiona Murray | Release Manager
REC Code Manager
https://recportal.co.uk/
Click here to find us on LinkedIn
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